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I’m writing in support of HB 2004. I can see no reason why we should not have 

ranked choice voting in Oregon (and throughout the country). This allows us to 

remedy many of the problems in our broken two-party system, allowing voters to vote 

their conscience without worrying about “splitting the vote.” It’s an important step to 

secure true democracy. Please do everything you can to support this measure and 

implement ranked choice voting in Oregon. 


